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MAINE VEIN SPECIALIST TO ADDRESS  
AMERICAN COLLEGE OF PHLEBOLOGY AT NATIONAL CONVENTION 

  
October 27, 2011 (South Portland, ME) – Leading Maine vein specialist Dr. Cindy 
Asbjornsen was selected to address the American College of Phlebology’s 25th Annual 
Congress, held in Los Angeles on November 3-6. With more than 2,000 members, the 
ACP is the largest national organization for physicians and health professionals working 
in the emerging field of phlebology (the study of veins). 
 
Dr. Asbjornsen was invited to be part of the 2011 faculty after winning first place 
recognition for her informational abstract at the 2010 Congress. She is the founder of the 
Maine Phlebology Association and the Vein Healthcare Center in South Portland.  
 
Dr. Asbjornsen was one of the first phlebologists in Maine to become certified by the 
American Board of Phlebology. Additionally, she has specialty training from leading 
phlebologists in caring for all levels of venous disease, including spider veins, varicose 
veins and venous stasis ulcers. 
 
To learn more about Dr. Asbjornsen, or the Vein Healthcare Center, visit 
http://www.veinhealthcarecenter.com. 
 


